Greenborough Secondary College
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the 2015-16 State Budget, the College received $1 million funding to commence the planning process. In the 2016-17 State Budget, $9 million was allocated to undertake modernisation works.
​​​​​​The school are undertaking a rebuild. This will include new classrooms, specialist teaching areas and refurbishment of existing buildings. 
The school is in the design phase of the building project process. 
During this phase, the architect will take the school through a number of stages of design. Schematic Design is first, and will include developing floor plans, elevations and sections. Design Development is next, and focuses on details like materials and finishes, the landscape plan, engineering, electrical and structural parts of a project. Some designs are provided below.
This project is an election commitment for the Victorian Government. ​
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